APPROVED

Meeting
December 22, 2014
3:00 pm. — Gilmanton Academy

Present: Chairman Brett Currier, Selectmen Donald Guarino and Stephen McCormack, Town
Administrator Arthur Capello, Administrative Assistant Stephanie Fogg. Also present Police
Chief Joe Collins.

3:00 pm Chairman Currier opened the meeting.

Police Department — The Selectmen discussed the rate at which Police Details are charged out.
Adjournment: On a motion by Selectmen Guarino, seconded by Selectman McCormack it was

voted unanimously to adjourn at 3:40 pm. (3-0)

Respectfully Submitted,

Stephanie S. Fogg
Administrative Assistant

Approved by the Board of Selectmen

Chairman Brett A. Currier

Selectman Donald J. Guarino

Selectman Stephen J. McCormack
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